ARUNACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
ITANAGAR

No.PSC-R (B)/10/2017 Dated Itanagar, the 25" July’ 2017

NOTIFICATION

In  continuation to  Commission’s  Advertisement

No. PSC-R (B)/'10/2017 Dated 20" June” 2017 and its subsequent Notification No. PSC-R

(B)/10/2017 Dated 14™ July’ 2017. it is to notify that the no. of Posts of Veterinary Officer

(VO) has been increased from 7 to 21 (twenty one) posts. This is as per Communication

received from Department of AH & Veterinary and Diary Development vide letter
No. AHV/D-Cell /2017-18/9379 Dated 17" july’2017 .

In view of above, the last date of receiving of applications has

been extended from 24" July” 2017 to 4™ August’2017.

Sd/-

(Onit Panyang) IAS
Secretary, AP PSC

Memo No : - PSC-R(B)/10/2017 Dated Itanagar the 25™ July’ 2017
Copyto -

1. The Manager/Editor, Arunachal Times, with a request to publish the Notification in
one issue and submit the bill in triplicate for payment.

2. The Manager/Editor, Echo of Arunachal, with a request to publish the Notification
in one issue and submit the bill in triplicate for payment.

3. The Manager/Editor, The Eastern Sentinel, with a request to publish the Notification
in one issue and submit the bill in triplicate for payment.

4. Notice Board.
35"

5. Office Copy.
(Onit Panyang)IAS
Secretary AP PSC




